
ST. JOSEPH’S PARISH  SCOTIA, NEW YORK 
  MUSIC SELECTIONS: 

ENTRANCE HYMN 

PREPARATION HYMN 

COMMUNION HYMN        499 

RECESSIONAL HYMN 
 

Oct. 21, 2018   

713 

550 

519 

599 

          Psalm 33:  29th Sunday in Ordinary Time, Year B 

 
*It is the tradition of the church not to exit before the final hymn has been sung.  

9:00 AM – Children’s Sending:  May your holy word take root in them (us).  May your holy word bear fruit in them (us).  Plant your 

word within them (us), so that they (we) may grow. 
 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK OF  

OCTOBER 20TH, 2018 THROUGH OCTOBER 28TH, 2018 

If you are having a Mass offered, please contact an usher before Mass 

and let them know you would like to bring up the gifts. 

 10-20 4:00 PM   Jacqueline Shartrand – Paul Deltry 

  10-21 9:00 AM Casey J. Norton – Teresa Norton 

Gary F. Smith – Anne Sterman 

10-22 9:00AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 

10-23 9:00 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 

10-24 7:30 AM Mass 

10-25 7:30 AM Robert J. Peck – Veronica, wife 

10-26 7:30 AM Mass 

10-27 4:00 PM Geraldine & Lewis Donato – The 

Family 

10-28 9:00 AM The Lauria Family – Remo & 

Isabella 

The Schiavone Family – Remo & 

Isabella 
 

 

          Scripture Readings for the Week 

Mon. 10/22 Eph 2:1-10                                     Lk 12:13-21 

Tues. 10/23 Eph 2:12-22                                   Lk 12:35-38 

Wed. 10/24 Eph 3:2-12                                     Lk 12:39-48 

Thur. 10/25 Eph 3:14-21                                   Lk 12:49-53 

Fri.  10/26 Eph 4:1-6                                        Lk 12:54-59 

Sat.  10/27 Eph 4:7-16                                     Lk 13:1-9 

Sun. 10/28 Jer 31:7-9           Heb 5:1-6           Mk 10:46-52    
 

 

 

Sponsor of the Week 
 

 
 

 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS –OCTOBER 27TH AND 28TH,  2018 

         4:00 PM           9:00 AM 

LECTOR R. McGuire K. Burke 

CUP 1 S. Ernst A. DeSieno 

CUP 2 C. Gregoire A. Seaver 

BREAD 1 Celebrant Celebrant 

BREAD 2 D. Kruk A. Stolle 

BREAD 3 R. Kruk C. O’Connor 

BREAD 4 Deacon Deacon 

CUP 3 D. Mayer H. Burke 

CUP 4 J. Masi L. DeSieno 

SERVER TBD D. Burns 

SERVER  M. Lape 

GREETER P. & J. Wilson L. & C. Hall 
 

 

FINANCIAL STATISTICS 10/8-10/14/18 
OFFERTORY  $  3,471.00 ENVELOPE USERS 135 

CHILDREN            6.00 ATTENDANCE 309 

DEBT REDUCTION        247.00   

FUEL     1,606.00       

BULLETIN SPONSORS     4,731.00   

FUND RAISING      3,864.00   

TOTAL INCOME $13,925.00 TOTAL EXPENSES $1,788.00 

Next weekend’s second collection will be our monthly 

Building Maintenance collection.  Last month’s 

collection amounted to $1,328.00 and $78.00 was 

used for various repair/maintenance items during the 

month of September.  Thank you for your generosity. 
 

 

 

 

Remember in your prayers those members of our 

parish who are sick or suffering in any 

way, as well as those in hospitals and 

nursing homes and all of our shut-ins.  We 

also pray for family, friends and those who 

have died recently, especially Elizabeth 

Marotta, wife of Anthony.   We also pray 

for men and women in our armed forces 

who are serving our country.    

  

 

   



TWENTY-NINTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME                                                                             OCTOBER 21, 2018 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                

 

Welcoming people with disabilities into our faith 

communities.  This is the topic of discussion that will 

take place at OLG on October 28th, 2018, after the 

10:30 AM mass (approx. start time 11:30 AM).  We 

are pleased to have Rosemarie Tobin as our guest 

speaker on this topic.  Rosemarie is the Consultant for 

People with Disabilities/Deaf Liaison for the Albany 

Diocese.  She teaches ways we can best assist those 

with varied physical, developmental and emotional 

abilities to participate fully in all aspects of parish and 

Catholic School communities.   She will specifically 

discuss ways our parish communities can become 

inclusive for children and adults who have been 

diagnosed as being on the Autism Spectrum.  For 

more information contact Roberta Quinn, Pastoral 

Associate for Faith Formation, at (518)384-0109, or 

quinnr@nycap.rr.com. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

RCIA classes will begin soon.  Please 

call the office (518-346-2316), Deacon 

Stephen Lape (518-801-6540) or Dan 

Stec (518-399-9649) to register or 

obtain more information. The RCIA 

classes are geared towards those who 

wish to become Roman Catholic or those who are 

baptized Roman Catholic but have not received the 

sacraments of Eucharist and/or Confirmation.  St. 

Joseph’s Parish is a welcoming and spirit-filled parish, 

a place where our spiritual needs are being met.  We 

ask all parishioners to invite family, friends, co-

workers and classmates to join us – the Roman 

Catholic Community in Scotia; a place we are proud to 

be part of, not part from. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Volunteer Opportunity - City Mission Community Meal 

  

Can you be part of the team of 10 volunteers needed 

to serve the City Mission Community meal on 

Thursday, October 25?  To volunteer, please use this 

link: 

http://stjoes.citymissionofschenectady.volunteerhub.

com.  Volunteers need to sign up by October 21 and 

all volunteers need to be registered.  Please arrive at 

the Dining Center, 524 Smith Street by 5 PM and you 

will be on your way home at 7 PM.  Children are 

welcome to serve, but must be at least 10 years old 

and accompanied by a parent or grandparent.  Please 

be sure to wear sneakers and bring a hat to wear.  

Questions?  Contact Kathy Brooks on 518-280-1478 

or email brookska@nycap.rr.com.  Hope to see you 

there! 

Harvest for the Pantry – A dinner to raise funds for the 

SiCM Emergency Food Pantry will be held Sunday, 

October 28 @ 2 PM at First Reformed Church of 

Scotia, 224 North Ballston Ave, Scotia.  A sit-down 

dinner will be served between 2 – 4 PM.  For more 

information, see the flyer on the bulletin board in HFH.  

To purchase tickets, please call Jim Raymond at 518-

428-2596. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

We are very close to our assessment goal 

of $66,787!  We currently have 249 

Pledges and/or Gifts totaling $64,869 

(97.1%) for the 2018 Bishop’s Appeal.  An additional 

$1,918 is needed to meet our assessment.  Thank 

you to those who have been responding to our 

request for help in completing this campaign.  EVERY 

gift, no matter the size, brings us closer to our goal. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

   On display in Holy Family Hall are the 

posters listing our sponsors & donors 

for last weekend’s Ziti Dinner & Silent 

Auction.  Be sure to take a look at the 

numerous local businesses who 

supported our event ~ we encourage you to “pay 

back” & support these businesses often & let them 

know you appreciate their donation to St. Joseph’s.  

As there are still some outstanding expenses 

associated with this event, the final totals will 

hopefully be listed in next week’s bulletin. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

The following individuals were the 

lucky winners of our “Cash” raffle 

last weekend:   Maxwell Bickford 

($500), Butch Fogg ($250) & Sylvia 

Osterlitz ($100).   Thank you to 

everyone who supported this raffle. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

We are pleased to have some 

members of St. Joseph’s Class of 

1968 celebrating Sunday morning 

liturgy with us this weekend.  They 

held a 50th reunion at the Parish Center on Saturday 

evening and hopefully enjoyed reminiscing about their 

school days at St. Joseph’s.  We are happy to have 

you with us this weekend. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

The Catholic Charities Guild is sponsoring a luncheon 

on Wednesday, November 14th at the Water’s Edge 

Lighthouse Restaurant.    This will benefit renovations 

to the Catholic Charities Children Service Building 

which benefits young moms and children.  Social hour 

will start at 10:30AM.  A donation of $30 should be 

sent to Nina Whitney, 150 Sherman St., Schenectady, 

NY  12303.  Make checks payable to Catholic 

Charities Guild.   For more info,  call 518-356-0479. 

 The Week Ahead 

Wed. 10/24 Choir Rehearsal – 7 PM - C 

Thurs. 10/25 City Mission – 5 PM - CM 
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